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Math...
Grade 8 is an exciting time and the students
seem to be ready to tackle anything this
year. We are already finished with unit one
in the Keystone Books and have looked at
descriptive and biographical writing. We
reviewed adverbs, adjectives and figurative
language and we have started our first
novel of the year, “The Giver”. 

Students began the year with a
short “All About Me in
Numbers” Project to review
BEMDAS. They worked in
groups in order to show their
mastery of order of operations
and we began looking at rules
exponents and integers. 

Cell division - the
structure of DNA
and what
chromosomes are.
The students now
understand how
important cells are
in the human body.

We are already working very
hard on our first set of
projects. Students are
creating websites about the
different time frames of the
pre-war and wartime periods
as well as the Defensive War
of Poland and smaller battles
that were fought.

Science...

Grade 8

History...
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